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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks— 96.91% 

Chestnuts– 92.75% 

Sycamores– 96.70% 

Redwoods– 93.12% 

Whole school– 94.87% 

 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “I’ve learnt my trick words and sounds this week all by myself.  
I also did some counting in my maths” - Gracie 
 
Chestnuts:  “In my maths I did tricky counting.  I did my 1’s, 2’s, 5’s and 10’s” - 
Colston 
 
Sycamores:    “We had Romans day with loads of proper Roman stuff, like a spear 
and swords and a helmet, and we did our facts” - Kesia 
 
Redwoods:  “This week we did maths and PE.  In PE we did dodgeball.  We also 
learnt about a Victorian Christmas” - Kasem 
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   Diary Dates 

 4th Dec am - KS2 to watch Aladdin 
at Coombeshead Academy 

  5th Dec pm- whole school (minus 
Redwoods) to The Avenue for ‘The 
Nativity’ show  

 5th Dec all day - Lantern workshops 
(Redwoods)  

 9th Dec—EYFS trip to Pennywell 
Farm 

 9th Dec– Parents Forum: 9:30 am in 
the  hall 

 10th– Christmas Play evening 
performance at The Avenue (5:30pm 
start) 

 11th– Christmas Play afternoon 
performance at The Avenue 
(2:00pm) 

 11th—Lantern Parade 5:45pm
(Redwoods to take part and all 
invited)  

 12th Dec – Raising money for 
Rowcroft - Christmas Jumper Day  

 16th—Christmas craft fayre– 3:00pm 
 18th Dec - Christmas lunch and 

Father Christmas in p.m.   
 Thursday 19th Dec 2pm– SCHOOL 

ENDS FOR CHRISTMAS 

 

Awards 

Attendance – Oaks 

Random Act of Kindness –  

House Cup – Dart 

Playground Award – Gracie Bye 

 Star Learners 

Acorns — Reuben 

Oaks – Ruby 

Chestnuts – Jasmine 

Sycamores – Gracie 

Redwoods – Lily S 

Whole School News 
 

A huge congratulations to Kesia in Sycamores who has been accepted to represent Great 
Britain at the 2020 World BMX championships in Houston. We will all be cheering you on 

Kesia! 
——— 

Our apologies for any confusion caused by the Christmas letter sent earlier this week. There is 
an amended copy of the Facebook page and the dates are also on this newsletter. 

——— 
Our staff and children have been working extremely hard to pull the Christmas Play together 

and I am certain you will enjoy it! The singing I have heard has been beautiful. If your child has 
lines to learn, we would be very grateful if you could support them with this as it can be quite a  

tricky task alone! 


